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WRF's Insurance Regulatory Group is pleased to introduce a new publication, Washington Perspective: The

Changing Climate of Insurance Regulation, containing timely analyses of important developments affecting

the insurance industry.

For more than 20 years, WRF has provided its clients the full range of Washington representation. In an era

when the federal government plays an increasingly important part of insurance regulation, this publication

draws on the firm's in-depth knowledge of the industry to provide insurers with insights that will be of

practical, realistic value.

View or subscribe to Washington Perspective: The Changing Climate of Insurance Regulation, or call

202.719.3157.


